GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI
HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE, NEW DELHI-110001

NO.F.6/DFS/School/WZ/2021 / 39 Date: 257/ o] /2021

To
The Principal,
Govt. Girls/Boys Sr. Sec. School,
D-Block, Sultanpuri,
Delhi-110086.

Sub: -Regarding fire safety certificate in r/o Govwt. Girls/Boys Sr. Sec. School, D-Block,
Sultanpuri, Delhi-110086

Sir,

Please refer to your letter no. GGSSS/DBIK/SP/831 dated 26.09.2020 received in
outdoor diary no. 7832 dated 05.10.2020, on the subject cited above. In this connection this is to
inform you that the inspection of the above said premises was carried out by the officer
concerned of this department along with school authority on 22.10.2020 and observed that
school building have two blocks gr. floor & gr. + 1 upper floor, ground floor block building
found demolished & gr.+ 1 floor building have surrounded by tin shade. Therefore you are
requested to provide the approved building plan along with elevation for further consideration

in this matter.

Yours faithfully

DIRECTOR
Ph; 011-23414000

Encl: As above
The Director of Education, GNCT of Delhi Old Secretariat, Delhi-110054.



